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The Year Two teachers would firstly like to express how proud they are of all the children! During this unusual time, Year Two have been extremely sensible and have 
continued to make everyone smile – well done 2CA, 2A and 2J! This week, we have exposed the children to as much new learning as possible in Maths. We began the 

week by looking at time - o’clock, half past, quarter to, quarter past and five-minute intervals. The children then enjoyed making a clock to continue their time learning 
at home. In addition, we have explored measurement, focusing on length, height and capacity. We have learnt about different and appropriate units of measurement 

and have read differing scales. Finally, we have recapped our division skills and applied them to problems. Throughout the week, Year 2 have been learning useful 
techniques they can use when answering reading comprehensions, such as skimming and scanning for key information and underlining parts of the text. The whole year 

group have worked very hard this week so we thoroughly enjoyed some fun PE games and relaxing yoga in the afternoons.  

 
School closure from Friday 20th March until further notice - The Coppice Home Learning Site  

 
The staff at The Coppice have been working hard to prepare a Home Learning Site so that children can continue to learn and develop whilst at 

home. All children can access the Home Learning Site at: sites.google.com/coppice.worcs.sch.uk/coppice 

 

This link has been made available on the school website. Once on the homepage, children would need to go to the Year Two link to access their year 

group area. Here there will be a welcoming message from the child’s class teachers and you will also find daily activities and lessons that need to be 

completed. Children are expected to work for approximately 3 hours per day. 

 We will continue to plan and upload work for your child from home. Most of this will be revisiting and revising previously taught objectives rather 

than learning any new concepts. Everyone will receive a daily maths, reading, writing and subject-based (history, geography or science) activity. 

These may be online activities, practical tasks, links to videos or things that can be viewed or printed as a worksheet.  

 

The Year Two team would like to express how much they will miss seeing all their lovely children, parents and of course the staff at The Coppice. We 

are thinking of you all and are here to support you by continuing to provide learning and support for your child.  

Take care and we hope to see you soon – Mrs Ashforth, Miss Allen and Miss Jones  

 

 

 


